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It's Your 3" Grader’s Time to Shine!

Dear 3" Grade Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to again feature our 3@ Graders’ baby pictures side by side with a current
picture in the 2022-2023 Hopewell Yearbook. We are asking for your help to select and submit
these two photos. It's a great way to recognize the students and see how much they have

grown!

Our goal is to have every 3™ Grader represented, which is why we are starting early. Please
submit pictures no later than January 15th. To submit, please follow these steps:

1. Find a baby picture AND a recent picture (not the official school portrait, please) or take
one!

2. Please make sure the student’s face is easily seen. Here is an example:

3. Email both pictures to hopewellbabypics@gmail.com by January 15th IN .JPG OR JPEG
FILE FORMAT, don't worry about cropping; we'll take care of that. Please put your

child’s name in the email subject line.

Pictures will not be used for any other purpose and will be deleted once they are submitted
into the yearbook layout.

If you have any questions, please email hopewellbabypics@gmail.com. Thank you for your
help.

Sincerely,

Kim Bedrosian & the Hopewell Yearbook Committee
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